
 Natick Recreation and Parks Department 
“Create Community through People, Parks and Programs” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 6, 2018 
 
 
 
To the Board of Selectmen, 
 
Please be informed that at their Monday, February 5, 2018 meeting the Natick 
Recreation and Parks Commission voted unanimously in favor of the following request 
for use of the Common.  The Commission is recommending the following to the Board 
of Selectmen:  
 
 • Friends of the 4th - 2018 Common use request. They are looking to use the 

Natick Common for The VOICE Wednesday, June 29, 2018.   
 
 • Natick Center Cultural District Farmers’ Market. They are looking to use the 

Common on Saturdays, May 12 - September 29 for the Farmers’ Market.  
 
 • St. Paul’s Episcopal Church. They would like the Common for Christian 

ecumenical religious purposes on the following dates: 
     Sunday, Marcy 25 from 9:45 - 10:15 am 
     Friday, March 30 from 11:45 am - 12:30 pm 
   
 
Please feel free to contact me at the Recreation and Parks Department Office if you 
have any questions prior to your next meeting concerning this event. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Linda Pinault 
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